## The Giddings Star

June 16, 1955



PAUL MARVIN PRATHO

## Receives Recognition At Medical School

Paul Marvin Pratho, son of Mr and Mrs. Paul J. Pratho of Giddings , recently received the annual Eben T. Carey memorial award in anatomy at the University of Texas Medical Branch in Galveston.

The award is an event in conjunction with an annual Founders Day banquet staged by the Zeta Chapter of Phi Chi, medical fraternity, in Galveston.

This honor award, a memorial to Eben T. Carey, famed anatomist and physician, is presented a each national Phi Chi chapter o the student having the highest proficiency in anatomy during its freshman year. The recipient also receives a check for \$100 from Dr. Edward W. Griffey of Houston, classmate and longtime friend of the late Dr. Carey.

Paul Marvin, a graduate of Texas Lutheran College, Seguin, will begin his junior year this fall at the University of Texas Medical Branch in Galveston.